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Greetings 

National Trauma 

Database would 

like to wish all 

readers a very 

happy &    fruitful 

year of 2011 

National Trauma Database 

Hospital Sungai Buloh 

Jalan Hospital 

47000 Sungai Buloh, Selangor 

 

Tel: 603-6145 4333  

Fax: 603-6157 2727 

Email: ntrd@acrm.gov.my 

 

For further details, please visit our 

website at www.acrm.org.my/ntrd 

 

 

Contact Us 

Joint Venture of National Trauma Database (NTrD) and Malaysian 

Institute Of Road Safety Research (MIROS) 

The Agreement Signing Ceremony—R-TRIPS Project was held on 21st  
December 2010 at MIROS office. Presentations of progress of the R-TRIPS 
project and results were conducted during the ceremony.  

 

 

NTrD 2009 Report 

Collaboration Between NTrD and 

Monash University on Paper writing 

Formation of a governance board 

Poster presentation in Asian         

Conference For Emergency Medicine       

2011 (pending for acceptance) 

Abbreviated Injury  Scale Training  

AIS training was conducted on 5th—6th October 2010 at Hospital Sungai Buloh. 

The training was provided by Dr Sabariah Faizah Jamaluddin, consultant  and 

head of Emergency and Trauma Department, Sungai Buloh Hospital.   

  

 

Data Linkage Seminar  

A seminar on data linkage was conducted on 22 December 2010. 

Demonstration on data cleaning, data matching, import result to MS 

Access was shown in the seminar.  

Upcoming Conferences 

1. National Conference for Clinical            
Research (NCCR) 2011                  
Date: 19-24 June 2011 
Venue: KL, Malaysia 

2. Asian Conference For Emergency           
Medicine 2011                                        
Date: 4 -6 July 2011                                 
Venue: Bangkok Thailand 

On behalf of the National Trauma Database (NTrD) allow me to extend to you and your fami-

lies our warmest New Year’s Greetings, wish you happiness and good health in 2011.  

 

This is the fifth year of NTrD establishment as patient registry. Although there were a lot     

challenges throughout the years of study, however, with the cooperation and hard work of the 

team, this registry succeed with flying colors. To date, three reports have been published, two 

posters exhibited in scientific conference and an article was published . Of course, there will 

be more publications coming soon.  

 

The registry is growing gradually. Initially, only five participating centres have joined NTrD. The 

number of centres have increased to eight in 2008 and by 2010, the number of centres     

continue to increase to thirteen. I hope more and more hospitals including universities and 

private hospitals will join us soon. Currently, there are over 29,000 cases registered in the 

database.  

 

Last but not least, I would like to take this opportunity to express my highest gratitude to all the 

team members for your support, dedication and continuous efforts on this registry. I wish all of 

you Happy New Year 2011. 
 

Best Wishes, 

Dr. Sabariah Faizah Jamaluddin 

Principal Investigator 

A Message Note From Principle Investigator 


